
  

  

  

 

 

  

What’s New?!? 

Reenrollment is officially open at WTPA for the 
2023-2024 School Year. Be on the lookout for 
reenrollment information to secure your 
students spot for the 2023-2024 school year. 
 
Open enrollment is now active for the 2023-
2024 school year at WTPA. Visit our website 
www.westerntoledoprep.org for more 
information!  
 
WTPA ASP Donations: Our After School 
Program is looking for any donations the kids 
could utilize such as old card games, board 
games, puzzles, books, etc.  
 
With State Testing right around the corner for 
grades 3rd-8th, we wanted to spread some light 
on how we can all help our kids do their very 
best: 

- Get a good night sleep 
- Eat a good breakfast  
- Take your time  
- Take deep breathes  
- Try your best!   

 
As we head into the second half of the school 
year we wanted to send a reminder of Ohio 
Truancy and HB410 Laws when it comes to 
student’s absences. 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO 
REMEMBER… 

 
~ Women’s History Month~ 

 
March 2nd: K-5th Girl Scouts Meeting @ 
3:30 pm 
 
March 4th: TCAL Boys Basketball League 
end of season tournament @ 
L.Hollingworth (Time TBD) 
 
March 4th: NO K-5TH BASKETBALL 
INTRAMURALS 
 
March 10th: No School for Students/Staff 
Reports 
 
March 11th: LAST K-5TH BASKETBALL 
INTRAMURAL FOR THE 2022-2023 
SCHOOL YEAR 
 
March 16th: KG-5th Girl Scouts Meeting @ 
3:30 pm 
 
March 17th: ST. Patrick’s Day 
 
March 20th-27th: SPRING BREAK 
 
March 27th: Staff Professional 
Development Day/No Students 
 
March 28th: Students Return from Spring 
Break 
 
March 30th: KG-5th Girl Scouts Meeting @ 
3:30 pm 

 

http://www.westerntoledoprep.org/


 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Huge congratulations to our girls’ basketball team for going 

undefeated in the TCAL League and taking home the overall 

tournament championship! 

Congratulations to our staff members of the month for February! Their 

dedication to always putting forth excellent work has contributed 

tremendously to our school’s success. Thank you for inspiring us every day. 

Our 4th and 5th grade boys’ basketball team has grown so 

much from their first scrimmage to their final tournament 

this past weekend. We can’t wait to see how they continue 

to grow into proficient student athletes. 

Our 2nd, 4th, 5th, 6th-8th 

graders had the 

opportunity to present 

their Black History 

Month project to 

fellow classmates, 

younger siblings, the 

entire WTPA staff, and 

even friends and 

family! We are so 

proud of their hard 

work and dedication. 

Our students and 

staff loved our 

Rep Rally we 

hosted last Friday 

for our girls’ 

basketball team 

as they finished 

up their season 

and headed into 

tournament play! 

#LadyHuskies 

 

Our Varsity Boys 

Basketball Team 

had such an 

incredible time 

this past Monday 

in Cleveland at 

Rocket Mortgage 

Fieldhouse. We 

couldn’t be more 

grateful for this 

opportunity for 

them, and being 

given the chance 

to support them 

on it as well! 

#HuskyNation 


